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We are conducting a short survey on professional indemnity insurance

(PII) premiums, which you can access below. We are asking questions on

your premium prices, changes over the years and your opinions on the

current state of the market.

Your answers will help inform work we are doing in collaboration with the

Legal Services Board exploring the issues in the PII market.

We would appreciate it if you could encourage whoever deals with PII

renewals in your firm to complete the survey and send it back to us. If

you have your PII renewal details to hand, it should take no more than

five minutes to complete.

Survey on PII premiums [https://form.sra.org.uk/s3/PII-Firm-survey] .
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